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004/15S5/2023-24 CIRCULAR 18.04.2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Indian School Sur!

This is in continuation to Circular No. 78, dated 25/03/2023, regarding the proposed
nominal fee hike for the academic year 2023-24. Considering the fee-related concerns
raised in the parents' meeting held on 8th April 2023, the SMC has decided to reduce
the burden on parents by splitting the fee increase into two consecutive years.
Therefore, the fee hike will be only RO 1 for this academic year, which will be added to
the monthly tuition fee for KG students to Class X for the academic year 2023-24.
Further, RO 1 will be added in the next academic year (2024-25).

We inform you that the increase is necessary to maintain the quality of academic
services at our school. We have always been committed to keeping our fees as
reasonable as possible and will continue to do so. However, we also need your support

to maintain the quality of education and resources we provide.

Concerning the tuition fee concession for the academic year 2023-24, parents who meet
the eligibility criteria may obtain the requisite form and submit it to the Principal along
with the necessary documentation. The school management will procure financial
assistance from benevolent individuals and institutions to aid this endeavour without

impacting the school's budget.

Regarding the annual non-refundable infrastructure fund of RO 10/-, the school
management has forwarded the concerns to the board of directors, whose advice is
awaited.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter and look forward to
your continuous support.

With war
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regards,

Mr. Jami Srinivas Rao

President, SMC



